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I support ground water recharge and anyone who wants to do it. I think this bill is 

overly complicated and do not care that it is only for government groups. That said 

recharging our natural resources is always a good idea and this looks like a decent 

first step. 

 

 

Thanks, 

Brandan Topham 


